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John H. Trigg Company 
P. 0. Box 5629 
Roswell, New Mexico 

Attention: Mr. G. A. Snow, Prod. Supt. 

Gentlemen: 

We have reviewed your proposal as attached 
to your l e t t e r of September 15, 1959> and find that the 
in s t a l l a t i o n as described w i l l be satisfactory. We do 
wish to point out, however, that we w i l l expect to 
operate i n i t i a l l y under a short test period i n order to 
give the Inst a l l a t i o n every opportunity to free i t s e l f 
of any "bugs." Texas-New Mexico Pipe Line Company w i l l 
accept this i n s t a l l a t i o n . 

Yours very t r u l y , 

RWB-btk 


